
  Approved on September 8, 2017 
 

Page 1 of 1 
 

WORK SESSION—AUGUST 24th, 2017 
 

Minutes of the Huntsville Town Council Work Session, held at the Huntsville Town Park at 
6:00 p.m. August 24th, 2017. 
  
 

Name Title Status 
James A. Truett Mayor Present 
Doug Allen Council Member Present 
Michael Engstrom Council Member Present 
Bill Wangsgard Council Member Present 
Bill White Council Member Present 
Gail Ahlstrom Recording Present 
William Morris Legal Counsel Excused 

 
Citizens: Lowell Gunderson  Rex Harris 
       
Citizens: None  
 
 
 
The Huntsville Town Council met at the Town Park to discuss the best possible location 
for the proposed Pickle Ball Courts. Different locations were measured and pros and cons 
weighed. The group discussed putting two courts on the south side of the tennis courts. 
One court would be placed in an open area south of the tennis courts; the other would 
take the place of one of the existing basketball courts. Another option was placing two 
courts side by side, south of the tennis courts utilizing the existing fence. The last option 
proposed was a sit over by the Town Maintenance sheds on the school property. This 
option seemed to be the optimal location due to the fact that not one tree would need to 
be removed.  
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:45 p.m. 
 
 
______________________________  
Gail Ahlstrom, Clerk/Recorder    


